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DATE:  January 3, 2019 
SUBJECT: ADDENDUM #1 
BID NO. 18-19:08 Wireless Access Point Upgrades, Installation, Professional Services, & Solutions 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
 
The following addendum applies to BID #18-19:08 and shall comply in accordance with the general specifications 
with additions or deletions stated below in Addendum #1: 
 

1) At the walk it was mentioned that the addendum will be issued on January 8th. Bid is due on January 11th and 
this will not give us much time to prepare and mail everything to you. Would you please consider extending 
the due date of the bid? 

a.  The final addendum will be issued January 11, 2019.   
 

The Bid Opening will be January 18, 2019 at 1:30 pm at the Facilities Office – 115 W. 
Allen Avenue, San Dimas, CA 91773.  “It  is each bidder’s sole responsibility to ensure its 
proposal is timely delivered and received at the location designated as specified above.  Any 
proposal received at the designated location after the scheduled closing time for receipt of 
proposals shall be returned to the bidder unopened.” 

 

2) Will the addendum be emailed to us or at least notified that it was posted and where? 

a.  Addendum will be emailed to the email addresses provided on the job walk sign in sheet.  In 
addition, they will be posted on the district website.  It is the bidder’s responsibility to verify the 
number of addendum issued. 

 
 


